
 

TECHNICAL BUSINESS UNIT - NOW IN GUATEMALA 

The Intermarket Group is pleased to 

welcome Salomón David Gonzalez to 

the Technical Business Unit (TBU) team, 

who is based in Guatemala.  

 

 

 

David’s integration into the TBU, expands our presence in Latin America 

and continues to strengthen our consulting, training and technical 

support services. 

As an Electronic Engineer, David has experience in instrumentation, 

technical support and service projects. His professional experience 

highlights David as a proactive and goal oriented engineer with strong 

analytical skills, perfectly reflecting the culture of The Intermarket 

Group.  

The Intermarket Group is consistently committed to advance its 

technological offering and technical expertise defining our competitive 

advantage in the industries we represent. The expansion of our team 

with specialized professionals reinforces our mission to be the preferred 

supplier of integrated solutions, in the Graphic Arts Industry for Latin 

America and the Caribbean. 
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